McKnight, Kevin - DNR

From: McKnight, Kevin - DNR

Sent: Monday, October 29, 2018 11:41 AM

To: Luke Bergstrom

Cc: McKnight, Kevin - DNR

Subject: RE: Maintenance log 867 Valley Road Menasha WI 54952
Luke,

Thanks for the log. Per your closure letter you do not need to submit the log annually but do need to keep a file on-site
for inspection upon request. | will track this one on our database. FYIl, you can add the photos to the inspection form
and type in comments.

Kevin

From: Luke Bergstrom <luke.bergstrom@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, October 29, 2018 11:36 AM

To: McKnight, Kevin - DNR <Kevin.McKnight@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Maintenance log 867 Valley Road Menasha WI| 54952

Greetings Kevin, please respond to confirm this is sufficient for meeting obligations.
-Luke Bergstrom

Multi Storage

(920)722-3332















